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Dear Mrs. Capacet

Mnclosed is a copy of a let’ ived here from the Director
of the National Heart James Watt, which is in  ity to review its contents
you feel there is afgthing further I can do at this time, I
hepe you will f 80 advise me,

With kindest am

Sincerely yours,

John EB, Fogarty
Member of Congress


